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FISHERY OPENING NOTICE 
 

2015 COMMERCIAL FLUKE FISHERY TO REOPEN  
 

 
Pursuant to the notice and public comment requirements of G.L. c. 30A § 3 and under the 
authority of G.L. c. 130 §§ 17A, 21 and 80 and 322 CMR §§ 6.22(2)(k)(3) and 7.01(7), the 
Commonwealth’s 2015 commercial fluke fishery will reopen on Monday, October 12, 2015 with a 
150 pound trip limit and no closed fishing days.  
 
 
 
Dated:    October 9, 2015           By:  ____________________________   
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